Minutes ARE July 10, 2024

General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by Erik NSEOB

Members Present:

Guests:

Minutes:

Treasurer’s Report:

Events:

Business:

Erik NSEOB, Greg K2ROG, Chris KE5SKPC, James WJ2K, Suzanne KG5VTM, Dewey
KI5UWK, Jim N5JCP, John W5FFS, George KC5QEX, Mark KG5UCO, Pete KC5IMZ, David
K4JLM, John N5JGJ

Chris Bell KJSHCC

George made a motion to accept the June meeting minutes, seconded by Greg. Motion passed.
For the month of June we had no transactions. The balance is $2864.30.

ERBC each Friday at 8:30am. The location at Texan Kitchen 415 N Main St. Euless, TX 76039.

The club social will be at 6pm on July 15th at Jason’s Deli 2200 Airport Fwy Bedford, TX
76022.

Club Fox Hunt is Sunday July 21st at 9am. Boundaries are HEB, Grapevine, Colleyville.

HEB Joint Radio Club breakfast is every 3rd Saturday 7am at Egg Haven Café 760 Airport Fwy,
Suite 100, Hurst TX, 76053. RSVP is need by midnight on the Thursday before the breakfast.

We have a new member who submitted an application, Chris Bell KJSHCC. He just took his test
last month. George made a motion to accept the application, seconded by David. Motion passed.

For the month of June we had 60 volunteer hours. Year to end June is 302 hours. Please make
sure that you log your hours in Better Impact. https://app.betterimpact.com/Login/Volunteer or
you can go to the club website and click on the Hours button.

Field Day 2024 re-cap. We had a few members start setup around 7:30am by the dog park. We
made a total of 21 contacts before we tore down at 1:00pm.

We are having another POTA activation at Cooper Lake South Sulphur State Park. We will be
there on October 10 to the 13. So far 4 campsites have been reserved. Chris is in campsite 6,
Greg is in campsite 5, Erik is in campsite 40, and Darren/Kelly are in campsite 7. As of today,
there are still several sites around ours that are open, 3, 4, 41a, 42, 43, and 44. Also, there are still
6 cabins available if you want to reserve yourself one and then meet us at the campsite. We will
not have cabins this time as there is no parks close where a RV can be parked at the cabin.

Suzanne gave an update on the construction of the Police Department. The whole building will
be shut down and construction will start in a couple of weeks. Some of the functions will move
to Hurst and Colleyville. Completion will be around 2 years.

Motion to adjourn was made by John at 19:59, seconded by George. Motion passed.

Minutes are submitted by: Chris Shanahan KESKPC
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